
 
 

 

October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 6 students, 

 

We are looking forward to our open evening which is happening on Thursday 19th October 2023. You are 

invited to come along and see our amazing school and meet the staff and students which make us a 

fantastic choice for secondary education. 

 

Our aim is to inspire our young people to be their very best and go on to achieve beyond what they thought 

possible. Through excellent teaching, high expectations and the best pastoral care our students have gone 

on to do incredible things. Whether it be through earning places at the top universities, taking advantage of 

our industry links to help them achieve their goals, or by using what they have learnt to do exactly what they 

dream of. We firmly believe that young people being happy is paramount and provide excellent care and 

guidance to enable our students to thrive. 

 

Our students value that our school is different. We specialise in Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics and have industry standard facilities in these areas. We have a large “outstanding” sixth form 

which prepares and equips our young adults for successful futures. Or school is diverse and underpinned by 

respect. We celebrate the range of cultures and backgrounds and respect each other. 

 

Would you like to know more? If so, please book your place on this link www.nuast.org.uk/events 

 

I look forward to meeting you on the 19th October. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Dave Thompson 

Head of School 

 

https://www.nuast.org.uk/events.php

